
February 10, 1982 

Mr. Robert Perrin 
Vice Chancellor for University 

Affairs and Development 
State University of New York 
State University Plaza 
Albany, New York 12246 

Dear Bob: 

Office of the Vi ce Prc. idcnt for l 'niver it y AfLii '\ 

StJte University of New York at Stony Brllnk 

Stony Brook , NY 11 794 

tclr phone: (516) 246-6570 

I think the plans to have a state-wide radio program as 
outlined in your January 21 letter are excellent. We, at 
Stony Brook will be most pleased to assist in any way that we 
can in the development of this program. 

You should know that over the past year, we have developed 
over 15 hours of radio tapes. These tapes have been used both 
on the campus station and have also been forwarded to be used 
by radio stations on Long Island and, in a couple of cases, 
upstate New York. We are planning to continue our investment 
in radio and therefore we will be able to supply you with the 
tapes on probably a bi-weekly if not weekly basis that will 
fit into your program. 

I believe that by expending some time, SUNY will be 
able to develop an interesting and important showcase for 
participating campuses. 

Please let us know how you would like us to assist in 
the "development of the radio program and we are ready to begin 
whenever you are. 

JBB/job 

cc: Mr. David 
Mr. Alvin 

\\Tarmest regards, 

C _) { A n 

/ /' \./'~ 
James B. Black 
v {:;f president for University Affairs 

lvoods ! 
F~ Oickle 


